
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FAUST NEWS & VIEWS 
 

This is the first issue of FAUST’s 

new bulletin entitled “News & 

Views.” Rather than the longer and 

rather infrequent newsletters of the 

past, this will be a shorter bulletin 

issued several times as year as 

needed.  

 

If you have any ideas for what you 

would like to see in News & Views 

please contact Professional Officer 

Bonnie Huskins at faust@stu.ca  

 

This first bulletin has two 

objectives: 

-to introduce and/or remind 

members of the new FAUST 

Executive as of 1 May 2018;  

-and on page 2 to share some good 

news about two of our members 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First…your new FAUST Executive for  

2018-19 

President: Robin Vose 

Vice-President: Gul Caliskan 

Past President: Craig Proulx 

Treasurer: Moira McLaughlin 

Member-at-Large: Jeannette Gaudet 

Member-at-Large: Mike Fleming 

Member-at-Large: Janice Harvey 
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MARVIN CLAYBOURN ON CAUT 

EQUITY COMMITTEE 

Marvin Claybourn has been selected to 

serve on the CAUT Equity Committee as a 

Gay, Bi-Sexual, Transgendered, Queer and 

2-Spirited Academic Staff representative. 

He will have his first meeting in August 

and says he is “excited to have been 

selected to serve on this committee.”  

Congratulations Marvin! 

 

JEANNETTE GAUDET RECEIVES PRIX 

NICOLE RAYMOND AWARD FOR 

2018 

FNBFA has selected Jeannette Gaudet as 

the recipient of the 2018 Prix Nicole 

Raymond Award. This award recognizes 

individuals who have made a 

“distinguished contribution to the 

advancement of post-secondary 

education.”  Jeannette has devoted much 

of her professional career at STU to 

improving the working conditions of her 

fellow faculty. She began on the FAUST 

Executive as Secretary in 1998, and since 

then has served as Vice President, Acting 

President, President, Past President, and 

Senior Grievance Officer. Like Nicole 

Raymond, after whom this award is 

named, Jeannette has also been involved 

in a number of professional committees to 

give back to PSE on a provincial and 

national level. These include serving as 

FAUST’s representative on the CAUT 

Defense Fund Committee since 2008, 

participating in several CAUT workshops, 

and serving FNBFA by sitting on the 

Semeluk Scholarship Awards Committee  

and the Executive Director Hiring 

Committee. 

Congratulations Jeannette!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeannette Gaudet, flanked by Robin Vose 

and Brad Votour at the 2012 Fredericton 

PRIDE parade 
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